
What have we been learning this week? 

Week beginning 15/09/25 

 

We have been reading ‘Who are you?’ this week looking at 
how we all the same and different. We have been making 
faces with loose parts. There was a little visitor to nurse-
ry this week that left foot prints in the flour...who could 
it be? We played musical instruments and dances to the 

sounds we made.  
 

Book of the week– Who are You? 
Word of the week— after 
Rhyme of the week– Circle song 
Humpy Dumpty 

Math's 

We have been looking at the 
routine of our day this week 
and sequencing what we do in-
to ‘now’, ‘next’ and ‘then'. The 
children are becoming familiar 
with the visual time-
table.  

Literacy 

We have looked at ‘Who are you?’ and ques-
tioned how are we the same and how are we 
different? The children spoke about eye 
colour, hair length and colour 
and how we all have two 
arms, two legs and that we 
all have the same body parts 
they might just look differ-
ent.  

Next Week 

We will be learning about sounds this week, we will be playing listening 
games in the garden. We will be making autumnal art and exploring with 
conkers the speed of items being sent down different funnels. We will 
be comparing the sizes of different pumpkins compared to others.  
 
 
Book of the week– Peace at last and the gingerbread 
man 
Word of the week— around 
Rhyme of the week– Wind the bobbin up 

 


